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Docket No. 50-358

Cincinnati Gas and Electric
Company

ATTN: Mr. Earl A. Borgmann
Vice President
Engineering Services
and Electric Production

139 East 4th Street
Cincinnati, oli 45201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your final report dated February 16, 1979,
parsuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding flPCS minimum flow
by pass valve failure. We w.ll complete our review of
this matter during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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G. Fiorelli, Chief
'

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc: J. R. Schott, Plant
Superintendent

Central Files ,

Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
tlc
U. Young Park, Power

Siting Commission
Citizens Against a

Radioactive Environment

.

0

' 004.13C(37/-


